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Comments are requested by the IPSASB by April 15, 2012 

International Public Sector Accounting Standards Board 

 
Reporting Service Performance 
Information 
 

This IPSASB Consultation Paper can be accessed on the website of 
the International Federation of Accountants (IFAC) using the 
following link: 

http://www.ifac.org/sites/default/files/publications/files/IPSASB_CP
_Reporting_Service_Performance.pdf 

The AASB requests that if Australian constituents wish to respond 
to the IPSASB’s request for comment, they also send the AASB a 
copy of their comments. 
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